Library Gardens Socially Distanced Seating

In order to offer our patrons the safest and most enjoyable experience, the following measures will
be in effect for Library Garden performances.

Arrival

e Please drive through the Avenue Entrance and park in the car park. Entrance is off London
Road left from the High St and just after the turning to Dry Hill Park Road (coming from High

St direction. Postcode is TN10 3AB
e The entrance to the Library Gardens is to the right of the Library, we will seat one group at a

time so please stay in your car if there is a queue
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We would ask that all customers choose print tickets at home. These tickets can either be printed or
downloaded onto your phone. Tickets will not exchange hands and the usher at the entrance will
check you in by last name.

o We will be allocating picnic seating areas in advance of audience arrival and not on a first
come first served basis. We will tape off each area with the bookers name on and there will
be 2m distance between your group and another group.

e You are welcome to bring chairs but please be aware of the view of the row behind you.

e Please bring waterproofs and not umbrellas. THE SHOW WILL GO ON EVEN IF IT IS RAINING

e A member of Front of House will show you to your area on arrival

e Please keep your group and belongings to the area allotted

o The show runs at 90 minutes no interval to help minimise toilet use

e Hand sanitiser will be available at the entrance to the gardens

e We are not serving food or drinks, but you are welcome to bring your own with you. Please
take all rubbish and recycling home with you.

o There are toilets available in the Library. These are individual cubicles with individual basins.
A member of Front of House will monitor how busy they are and let the next person in when
a cubicle is free. You will need to use hand sanitiser before entering the toilets and to wash
your hands afterwards.

If you or any of your immediate family are displaying any symptoms relating to COVID-19, you must
not attend. We will give refunds on tickets for patrons who cannot attend because of Covid-19

symptoms.



